Passing the Tree

Written by Administrator Thursday, 24 April 2014 12:53



2013-2014 Lights of Life Campaign Co-Chairs (from left) Kristin Potts, Rhonda Adair and Mary Bonham officially pass the chairmanship torch (Lights of Life signature gala tree) to the 2014-2015 Co-Chairs Leesa and Brian Toliver at Hopkins County Memorial Hospital on Thursday morning. Leesa Toliver remarked, "Brian and I have already been brainstorming on new ideas to make the 2014-2015 campaign and gala another fun and memorable campaign. We've already confirmed the band, decided on a theme for the gala, which we plan to share with the committee at the first gala committee meeting, planned for May 13." The Lights of Life 2014- 2015 campaign will kick-off at 10 a.m. Tuesday, Nov. 4, in the hospital lobby. Staff Photo Jon Lance